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National Board Certification 
 
National Board Certification is a highly respected professional voluntary credential 
and provides numerous benefits to teachers, students and schools. It was designed to 
develop, retain and recognize accomplished teachers and to generate ongoing 
improvement in schools.  Nationally, more than 112,000 teachers have achieved 
National Board Certification representing 3 percent of the national teaching 
population.  Of Kenton County’s 958 current certified employees, 60 teachers have 
achieved National Board Certification, which represents 6 percent of all Certified 
Staff.   
 

The District is pleased to congratulate our two newest National Board Certified 
teachers for earning this prestigious achievement! 

 
 

Emily Harmon 
Librarian 

R. C. Hinsdale Elementary 
 

Jennifer Phipps 
Teacher 

Piner Elementary 
 


